
 
Meeting Minutes 

  April 26, 2012 
 

The meeting was called to order at 7:30 p.m., by Chairman, Al Holman. Also in attendance were; 
Member, Sherry Berger; and Adm. Clerk, Diane Tiernan. 

Motion one – Sherry made a motion to accept the meeting minutes from the previous meeting, held on 
3/22/12.  Al seconded the motion.  Meeting minutes were approved. 

Vouchers were reviewed and signed.   

A garbage and offal permit was signed for John Gibson, of Millville, MA. 

A request for an extension of a septic permit for 9 Christian Hill Road, Rooney Family Trust was 
reviewed. 
Motion two – Sherry made a motion to grant a one year extension.  Al seconded the motion.  Extension 
was granted. 
 
Clerk discussed the latest inspection at 132 Main Street, an apartment owned by Ken Glowacki.  The 
tenant Carey Brady, requested an inspection from the Executive Office of Labor and Workforce 
Development, Div. of occupational safety, for lead paint.  The inspectors from the state revealed no 
findings in their inspection.  Trish stated she will be filing a letter with the tenant that the case will be 
closed as Ken has complied with all former orders brought forth from the tenant. 

Hazardous waste day was discussed.  Clerk reported everything went well, but their seemed to be a lot 
more hazardous waste than anything else at this event.  Clerk stated that we may have to start charging 
residents who bring more than their household allotment at future events.  Sherry asked if we could find 
more avenues to advertise the event.  Clerk stated she would try to cover everything; cable, 
newspapers, websites, posters, etc., for the fall event.   

Motion three - Sherry made a motion to adjourn and Al seconded the motion.  Meeting was adjourned 
at 8:10 p.m. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

Diane Tiernan, Adm. Clerk  

 

 


